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            Report on the visit of delegates from New Jersey Institute of Technology, USA 

15th April 2024 

 

Dr. Shanthi Gopalakrishnan, Professor of Management, Associate Dean Research and 

Strategic Initiatives, Martin Tuchman School of Management and Dr. Benjamin A. 

Manyindo, DHA, Director of Masters Programs, Martin Tuchman School of Management 

of New Jersey Institute of Technology visited our campus today to discuss the possible 

collaboration and joint degree program to be offered to MBA students. 

They also interacted with MBA students and briefed them about their institute. Then they 

visited CIIC also. The visit was extremely productive. 
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